

NOTICE of BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget was submitted on October 15, 2021 to Boxelder Sanitation District for the ensuing year of 2022; a copy of such proposed budget has been filed in the office of Boxelder Sanitation District, where the same is open for public inspection; such proposed budget will be considered at the regular meeting of Boxelder Sanitation District to be held at 3201 E. Mulberry, #Q, Ft. Collins, CO on November 18, 2021 at 9:00 a.m.

Any interested elector of Boxelder Sanitation District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget.

Due to the COVID-19 emergency, oral comments may be submitted via remote access. Call or email the administration office to participate: info@boxeldersanitation.org or 970-498-0604.